
 

 

 

 

TABLE 2. PLANT PROTECTION PRODUCT (PPP) STATUS CHANGES INTRODUCED IN GREAT BRITAIN SINCE 

THE BEGINNING OF 2024 

Active substance 
Key 

substances* 
Active substance status 

Publication/ Date into 
application 

Expiration of 
approval 

Link to UK 
approvals register 

Aluminium phosphide X 

extension of the approval 
period January 2024 31/08/2026 link 

Magnesium phosphide X 

extension of the approval 
period January 2024 31/08/2026 link 

Acetic acid  

extension of the approval 
period January 2024 31/08/2026 link 

Bixafen X 

extension of the approval 
period January 2024 31/05/2026 link 

Fluxapyroxad X 

extension of the approval 
period January 2024 31/05/2026 link 

Halauxifen-methyl  

extension of the approval 
period January 2024 05/08/2026 link 

Metamitron  

extension of the approval 
period January 2024 31/08/2026 link 

Sedaxane  

extension of the approval 
period January 2024 31/05/2026 link 

Potassium phosphonates 
(formerly potassium phosphite)  

extension of the approval 
period January 2024 31/01/2031 link 

Buprofezin X 

extension of the approval 
period January 2024 31/01/2031 link 

Pyroxsulam  

extension of the approval 
period January 2024 30/04/2026 link 

Disodium phosphonate  

extension of the approval 
period January 2024 31/01/2031 link 

Cyflufenamid X 

extension of the approval 
period January 2024 31/03/2031 link 

Bentazone  

extension of the approval 
period January 2024 31/05/2026 link 

Penthiopyrad X 

extension of the approval 
period January 2024 31/05/2026 link 

Prohexadione  

extension of the approval 
period January 2024 31/12/2026 link 

Pyrethrins X 

extension of the approval 
period January 2024 31/08/2026 link 

Sulfoxaflor X 

extension of the approval 
period January 2024 18/08/2026 link 

1,4-Dimethylnaphthalene X 

extension of the approval 
period January 2024 30/06/2026 link 

Plant oils / Clove oil  

extension of the approval 
period January 2024 31/08/2026 link 

Plant oils / Spear mint oil  

extension of the approval 
period January 2024 31/08/2026 link 

https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-24
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-25
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-26
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-27
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-28
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-29
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-30
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-31
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-32
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-33
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-34
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-35
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-36
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-37
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-38
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-39
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-40
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-41
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-42
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-43
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-44
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Active substance 
Key 

substances* 
Active substance status 

Publication/ Date into 
application 

Expiration of 
approval 

Link to UK 
approvals register 

Bensulfuron methyl  

extension of the approval 
period January 2024 31/10/2026 link 

Mancozeb X 

extension of the approval 
period January 2024 30/04/2024 link 

Adoxophyes orana GV strain BV-
0001 

withdrawal 
of the 

approval 
of the 
active 

substance January 2024 31/01/2024 link 

 

Oxamyl X 

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance January 2024 31/01/2024 link 

Triflumuron X 

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance March 2024 31/03/2024 link 

Pydiflumetofen X approval April 2024 02/04/2031 link 

Mancozeb X 

extension of the approval 
period April 2024 31/05/2024 link 

abamectin X 

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance April 2024 30/04/2024 link 

Fenbuconazole  

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance April 2024 30/04/2024 link 

Metosulam  

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance April 2024 30/04/2024 link 

Trichoderma atroviride (formerly 
T. harzianum) strains IMI 206040 
and T11 X 

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance April 2024 30/04/2024 link 

Ziram  

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance April 2024 30/04/2024 link 

Bromadiolone  

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance May 2024 31/05/2024 link 

Carbetamide  

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance May 2024 31/05/2024 link 

Carboxin X 

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance May 2024 31/05/2024 link 

Cyproconazole X 

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance May 2024 31/05/2024 link 

Diethofencarb X 

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance May 2024 31/05/2024 link 

Etridiazole  

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance May 2024 31/05/2024 link 

Fenoxycarb  

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance May 2024 31/05/2024 link 

Flurochloridone  

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance May 2024 31/05/2024 link 

Heptamaloxyloglucan  

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance May 2024 31/05/2024 link 

Mancozeb X 

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance May 2024 31/05/2024 link 

Myclobutanil X 

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance May 2024 31/05/2024 link 

https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-45
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-46
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-48
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-48
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/assets/docs/pnas-aahj-0460.pdf
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
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Active substance 
Key 

substances* 
Active substance status 

Publication/ Date into 
application 

Expiration of 
approval 

Link to UK 
approvals register 

Oryzalin  

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance May 2024 31/05/2024 link 

Bixlozone  approval 01/06/2024 13/06/2031 link 

Famoxadone X 

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance 01/06/2024 30/06/2024 link 

Formetanate  

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance July 2024 31/07/2024 link 

Milbemectin X 

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance July 2024 

31/07/2024 link 

Paecilomyces lilacinus strain 251  

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance July 2024 

31/07/2024 link 

Phosmet  

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance July 2024 

31/07/2024 link 

Profoxydim X 

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance July 2024 

31/07/2024 link 

Sodium silver thiosulphate  

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance July 2024 

31/07/2024 link 

Zinc phosphide  

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance July 2024 

31/07/2024 link 

Milbemectin X 

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance July 2024 

31/07/2024 link 

Indoxacarb X 

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance 26/07/2024 31/08/2024 link 

1-Decanol  

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance August 2024 31/08/2024 

link 

Aluminium silicate (aka kaolin)  

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance August 2024 31/08/2024 

link 

Aluminium sulphate X 

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance August 2024 31/08/2024 

link 

Blood meal  

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance August 2024 31/08/2024 

link 

Calcium carbonate  

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance August 2024 31/08/2024 

link 

Carbon dioxide  

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance August 2024 31/08/2024 

link 

Extract from tea tree  

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance August 2024 31/08/2024 

link 

Fat distilation residues  

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance August 2024 31/08/2024 

link 

Fluometuron  

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance August 2024 31/08/2024 

link 

Flutriafol X 

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance August 2024 31/08/2024 

link 

Hydrolysed proteins X 

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance August 2024 31/08/2024 

link 

Kieselgur (diatomaceous earth)  

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance August 2024 31/08/2024 

link 

Quartz sand  

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance August 2024 31/08/2024 

link 

https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://eping.wto.org/en/Search/Index?domainIds=1&countryIds=C826&distributionDateFrom=2024-05-01&viewData=%20G%2FTBT%2FN%2FGBR%2F75%2FAdd.1
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://eping.wto.org/en/Search/Index?domainIds=1&countryIds=C826&distributionDateFrom=2024-05-01&viewData=%20G%2FTBT%2FN%2FGBR%2F74%2FAdd.1
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
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Active substance 
Key 

substances* 
Active substance status 

Publication/ Date into 
application 

Expiration of 
approval 

Link to UK 
approvals register 

Repellents by smell of animal or 
plant origin/ fish oil  

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance August 2024 31/08/2024 

link 

Sintofen (aka Cintofen)  

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance August 2024 31/08/2024 

link 

L-Ascorbic acid X 

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance 30/09/2024 30/09/2024 link 

S-Abscisic acid  

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance 30/09/2024 30/09/2024 link 

Spinetoram X 

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance 30/09/2024 30/09/2024 link 

Triazoxide  

withdrawal of the approval of 
the active substance 30/09/2024 30/09/2024 link 

1,4-Dimethylnaphthalene X 

extension of the approval 
period 31/10/2024 30/06/2031 link 

Acetic acid  

extension of the approval 
period 31/10/2024 31/08/2031 link 

Aclonifen X 

extension of the approval 
period 31/10/2024 31/07/2027 link 

Ametoctradin X 

extension of the approval 
period 31/10/2024 31/07/2031 link 

Bacillus amyloliquefaciens MBI 
600  

extension of the approval 
period 31/10/2024 16/09/2031 link 

Bensulfuron methyl  

extension of the approval 
period 31/10/2024 31/10/2031 link 

Bentazone  

extension of the approval 
period 31/10/2024 31/05/2031 link 

Bixafen X 

extension of the approval 
period 31/10/2024 31/05/2031 link 

Bordeaux mixture  

extension of the approval 
period 31/10/2024 31/12/2027 link 

Copper compounds X 

extension of the approval 
period 31/10/2024 31/12/2027 link 

Copper hydroxide  

extension of the approval 
period 31/10/2024 31/12/2027 link 

Copper oxide X 

extension of the approval 
period 31/10/2024 31/12/2027 link 

Copper oxychloride X 

extension of the approval 
period 31/10/2024 31/12/2027 link 

Cyantraniliprole X 

extension of the approval 
period 31/10/2024 14/09/2031 link 

Cycloxydim X 

extension of the approval 
period 31/10/2024 31/05/2031 link 

Cyflumetofen X 

extension of the approval 
period 31/10/2024 31/05/2031 link 

Eugenol X 

extension of the approval 
period 31/10/2024 30/11/2031 link 

Flonicamid (IKI-220)  

extension of the approval 
period 31/10/2024 31/08/2031 link 

https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
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https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
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https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
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Active substance 
Key 

substances* 
Active substance status 

Publication/ Date into 
application 

Expiration of 
approval 

Link to UK 
approvals register 

Fluxapyroxad X 

extension of the approval 
period 31/10/2024 31/05/2031 link 

Geraniol X 

extension of the approval 
period 31/10/2024 30/11/2031 link 

Halauxifen-methyl  

extension of the approval 
period 31/10/2024 05/08/2031 link 

Hymexazol X 

extension of the approval 
period 31/10/2024 31/05/2031 link 

Indolylbutyric acid  

extension of the approval 
period 31/10/2024 31/05/2031 link 

Isofetamid  

extension of the approval 
period 31/10/2024 15/09/2031 link 

Maltodextrin X 

extension of the approval 
period 31/10/2024 30/09/2031 link 

Mandipropamid X 

extension of the approval 
period 31/10/2024 31/07/2031 link 

Metalaxyl X 

extension of the approval 
period 31/10/2024 30/06/2029 link 

Metamitron  

extension of the approval 
period 31/10/2024 31/08/2031 link 

Napropamide  

extension of the approval 
period 31/10/2024 03/03/2032 link 

Oxathiapiprolin X 

extension of the approval 
period 31/10/2024 31/05/2031 link 

Penthiopyrad X 

extension of the approval 
period 31/10/2024 30/06/2031 link 

Pinoxaden  

extension of the approval 
period 31/10/2024 30/06/2031 link 

Plant oils / Clove oil  

extension of the approval 
period 31/10/2024 31/08/2031 link 

Plant oils / Spear mint oil  

extension of the approval 
period 31/10/2024 31/08/2031 link 

Prohexadione  

extension of the approval 
period 31/10/2024 31/12/2031 link 

Propyzamide  

extension of the approval 
period 31/10/2024 30/06/2027 link 

Proquinazid X 

extension of the approval 
period 31/10/2024 31/07/2027 link 

Pyroxsulam  

extension of the approval 
period 31/10/2024 30/04/2031 link 

Sedaxane  

extension of the approval 
period 31/10/2024 31/05/2031 link 

Spiroxamine X 

extension of the approval 
period 31/10/2024 31/12/2031 link 

Sulfuryl fluoride  

extension of the approval 
period 31/10/2024 31/10/2031 link 

Tebufenpyrad X 

extension of the approval 
period 31/10/2024 31/10/2026 link 

https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
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https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
https://www.hse.gov.uk/pesticides/active-substances/register.htm?utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=chemicals-guidance&utm_term=pest-register-1&utm_content=ppp-1-may-47
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approval 
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Thymol X 

extension of the approval 
period 31/10/2024 30/11/2031 link 

Tribasic copper sulfate X 

extension of the approval 
period 31/10/2024 31/12/2027 link 

Trichoderma asperellum (strain 
T34)  

extension of the approval 
period 31/10/2024 31/05/2031 link 

Aluminium phosphide X 

extension of the approval 
period 18/11/2024 31/08/2031 link 

Dimoxystrobin  

extension of the approval 
period 18/11/2024 31/01/2028 link 

Fenazaquin X 

extension of the approval 
period 18/11/2024 31/05/2031 link 

Fluazifop-P  

extension of the approval 
period 18/11/2024 31/12/2031 link 

Flupyradifurone X 

extension of the approval 
period 18/11/2024 09/12/2026 link 

Magnesium phosphide X 

extension of the approval 
period 18/11/2024 31/08/2031 link 

Sulfoxaflor X 

extension of the approval 
period 18/11/2024 18/08/2031 link 

 (*) Key active substances are those used/registered in one or more ACP country on horticultural crops that are frequently 
exported regionally or internationally. 

 

This publication has been developped by the Fit For Market Plus programme, implemented by COLEAD within the framework of 
Development cooperation between the Organisation of African, Caribbean and Pacific States (OACPS), and the European Union (EU).  

This publication has been produced with the financial support of the EU and the OACPS. Its contents are the sole responsibility of COLEAD 
and can under no circumstances be regarded as reflecting the position of the EU or the OACPS. 
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